September 30, 1048

Dr. Joseph Graham

8ohool of lMineral Sciences
Stanford University
Stanford, California

Dear Joas

Thanks for youwr regent lobtter. It is nice to hear
that you are well taken gare of» I hope your family likes
the plass and the apartment,

I am indeed very sorry that we d41d not got togethor
before you left, The Tertiary £ield gourse was quite a
guccess but those ASM doys gave us a lot of trouble. I was
very mush surprised at thoir ettitude towards learning.

I am eneloaing the bibliography which you mentioned in
youwr letter. Unfortunately, I do not have a copy of page 1
right now. There has been too muoch demand for that page.
I am afraid 1t 1s not what you really need for your purpose.
If you want to review papers in Seminar, & very good subjeot
would be the Vioksburg group, about which much has been pube
lished. Look up HaoNell, Garrett, Howe, Cooke, Mollen,
It {8 interesting to hear that you have 70 graduate studonts.
We have 40, The beginning paleontology 1s being taught here
to about 300 students. Tho man in charge, Kelth Young, has
his hands full, -

with best regards to your family, I am
Sinoerely yours,

H. B, Stensel

HBSsetm



